et

Location: Jake’s in St Joseph
Date: November 18, 2021
Time: 6:30 PM (6 PM social time)

Host Bank: Nodaway Valley Bank

1. Anita Bearce called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. Mari Ferguson offered the blessing.

2. The October minutes were provided via email. Samijo Mitchell moved to approve the minutes, and
Ryan Stewart seconded the motion.

3. No Treasurer's report was given.
4. Old Business:

Anita asked if members needed to be appointed to the scholarship committee, but this had been
completed at a previous meeting.

Anita discussed that the Vice President position was now open with the resignation of Hortencia
Llanas. Samijo Mitchell volunteered to fill the position for the remainder of this year.

Next up was the status of the brochure updating. Anita has found that the website is currently
unavailable, and there are some action items that need to be completed before this can be
remedied. The brochures, past minutes, and other information are housed on the website, so no
updates to the brochure can be made at this time. The new Vice President will take care of this.

it was also discussed that we should continue to invite new members. NASB of Platte City plans to
join at the next meeting.

Finally, the fundraising committee has not yet met, but will meet before the February meeting. Any
suggestions are welcome in the meantime.

5. New Business:
No new business.
6. Guest Speaker:

In lieu of a program this evening, Nodaway Valley Bank provided some fun Christmas games and
prizes, and an ornament exchange was also enjoyed.



